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29 august 2012 : Death of a member of the "DIR Atlantique” department while in duty

A member of the "DIR Atlantique” department, specialised in the maintenance of variable-
message signs, died after an accident on Aug. 29 on the ring road of Bordeaux.

Around 8h45 am, as he was on the emergency lane, near his car equipped with dedicated
luminous device, he was catched by a truck. Badly wounded, he died in the afternoon in
the hospital of Bordeaux.

We offer our sincerest condolences to his family.

This tragic event particularly shook his colleagues.

This should remind everybody the necessary respect for men at work on the road. Every
driver, specially truck driver, must keep in mind that our men are highly exposed to danger

and extremely vulnerable.

While driving next to the construction sites or beside dedicated vehicule, beware of those
men working for you.



